
36 Autumn, 2024, Vol. 42, No. 3

If you have already  
planned for or are considering  
donating to NOAH in your will,  
we invite you to join NOAH’s  
Legacy Circle. Members of the  
Legacy Circle are those who state that they 
intend to make a bequest to NOAH. You 
need not state an amount or make a pledge. 
Legacy Circle members will receive regular 
updates on NOAH initiatives.  

If willing, your name will be added to the 
online roster of Legacy Circle members at 

albinism.org/noah-legacy-circle. 

NOAH is a vibrant community of individuals 
from diverse backgrounds, all united by 
our connection to albinism. We provide 
accurate information, resources, and support 
while fostering a space of acceptance and 
fellowship. Sandra and her family have 
embraced our community wholeheartedly, 
and we are profoundly grateful for Sandra’s 
generosity through her planned gift. 

 Sandra’s unwavering love and support for 
NOAH and the albinism community will forever 
be remembered. Her planned gift will provide 
NOAH with invaluable resources to advance 
our mission and continue serving the albinism 
community. 

 If you wish to support the NOAH community 
with a planned gift, please visit  

albinism.org/planned-giving to learn more. 

NOAH is deeply honored to have recently 
received a bequest from the estate of 
Sandra Farr, a beloved member of our 
community. Sandra joined NOAH after the 
birth of her grandson Donny, who was 
born with albinism in 2014. She quickly 
became an integral part of our organization, 
actively participating in NOAH’s Grandparent 
Connections, and helping her daughter 
Laura organize successful fundraisers. 
Sandra attended the 2018 NOAH conference 
in Kansas City. 

 Sandra passed away after a courageous 
battle with cancer in December 2023. NOAH 
extends our deepest sympathies to her 
family for their loss. Before her passing, 
Sandra expressed her wishes for friends 
and family to direct memorial gifts to NOAH. 
In addition, she had thoughtfully arranged a 
planned gift, naming NOAH as a beneficiary 
in her will.   

 
 A Planned Gift is a  

contribution arranged in the  
present and allocated in the  
future. Commonly donated  
through a will or trust,  
planned gifts are often granted once the 
donor has passed away. The most frequent 
type of planned gift is a bequest through a 
will. Bequests to NOAH made in your will can 
be a fixed dollar amount, a percentage of 
your estate, or some other amount.  
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